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Valued Murray Water System Customer: 

 

On Wednesday November 8th, City of Murray Water customers along 

Hwy 94 West, from the intersection of Crossland Rd to the end of the 

line, will be under a boil water order until further notice, due to a water 

main break. This will include the following roads; Browns Grove, 

Rayburn, Honeysuckle, Furches Trail, West Grove. This does not 

include those customers that live on Crossland Rd. 

This includes water for drinking, making ice, washing food, brushing 

teeth or any other activities involving consumption of water. Water 

should be brought to a full rolling boil for at least 5 minutes to ensure 

that it is safe for consumption. Boiled water may be stored at room 

temperature or refrigerated in a closed container until needed. 

 

Questions regarding this notice should be directed to: 

Murray Water System 

200 Andrus Drive 

Murray KY 42071 

(270)762-0336 

 


